

## LETTER TO BRANCHES





No. 497/2018

31 August 2018

Our Ref: C1/18

## Royal Mail Group - Flu Inoculation Voucher Campaign Material:

To: All Branches

Dear Colleagues,

Further to LTB 488/2018, please find attached copies of the final versions of the Royal Mail Group communications materials being used for the upcoming Flu Voucher Campaign. The documents are:-

- Two huddle messages to be delivered in weeks commencing 3<sup>rd</sup> and 10<sup>th</sup> September
- WTLL to be delivered in week commencing 17<sup>th</sup> September
- Common guestions and answers to accompany the WTLL

Temporary Contract and Agency Workers with a contract or service which has exceeded or is expected to exceed 12 weeks are included and will receive a Flu Jab Voucher (See attachments).

Your assistance in supporting and promoting the campaign locally within your Branch and constituency area would be welcomed and much appreciated.

Any feedback during and after the campaign would be welcomed.

Yours sincerely

**Dave Joyce** 

**National Health, Safety & Environment Officer** 



